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Executive Registry

Central Intelligence Agency

Washington.D. C.20505

Your recent letter to the Vice President has been forwarded to
this Agency for consideration and reply.

I am enclosing two brochures which describe our professional and
clerical requirements. I am also enclosing a set of preliminary
application forms should you wish to be considered for employment.
When the completed forms are received, your qualifications will be
reviewed by appropriate officials to determine whether we have an
opportunity for you commensurate with your background and experience.
You will be contacted directly when this review has been completed.

You may be sure that you will receive every consideration.

Sincerely, _
ﬂ%@ﬁa
Wo. <
pebe™"
Robert W. Magee
Director of Personnel

Enclosures

Distribution:
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1 - Agency Liaison (White House)
1 - Executive Registry
1 - App. file
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March 28, 1984

STAT
Thank you .for yout;tecentlletter to the Vice
President concerning the ODCI.
It wds thoughtful of you to write to the Vice
President, and he appreciates your having taken the time
" to share your experiences with him. 1 have been asked
to forward your letter to officials at the Central Intelli-
gence Agency &0 they ‘can correspond with you directly.
With best wishes, '
Sincerely,
wWalter F. Doran
Commander, U. S. Navy
Hilitary Assistant/Aide
tc the Vice President
Y
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